
Website policy 

 

For the purpose of building additional public awareness that the Alberta Funeral 

Services Regulatory Board exists, the AFSRB has created a policy that requires the 

AFSRB logo (in the format provided by the AFSRB) with a link to the AFSRB’s website 

is included on the home page of the funeral services buiness’ website. 


